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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 1:47 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Indian River Shores 

Please place the following in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
160049-EU. 

Thank you. 
 

From: Bill Cull Sr [mailto:WCull@msn.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 12:55 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Cc: Laura Aldrich 
Subject: Indian River Shores  
 

Dear Commissioner  
As resident of Indian River Shores, I am writing to urge you to treat Indian River 
Shores' complaint favorably by agreeing  that a “changed legal circumstance”has 
occurred and to grant the town's request for a change in territorial boundaries. 
As you know, one of the Commission's goals is to provide a "regulatory process that 
results in fair and reasonable rates while offering rate base regulated utilities an 
opportunity to earn a fair return on their investment - clearly the City of Vero 
Beach's return is in excess of a fair return, but because the City of Vero Beach is a 
municipal utility, it is able to get away with charging unfair rates without regard to a 
return on investment or appropriate oversight. Moreover, the Commission should, in 
accordance with its mission,"provide appropriate regulatory oversight to protect 
consumers" of Indian River Shores. Again, I urge you to protect the consumers of 
Indian River Shores and allow Florida Power and Light to serve our needs. 
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